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Math 
Workshop 

This week the students will be exploring a variety of ways to 
add 2 and 3 digit numbers together. We will also be learning the 
Associative Property of Addition which allows a mathematician 
to regroup numbers.  

Reading 
Workshop 

The readers in room 208 will focus on using their visualizing 
and characterization to help us comprehend texts more easily. 
We will also begin rotating through out Daily 5 stations this 
week!  

Writing 
Workshop 

We will continue focusing on developing strong leads to our 
writing this week. Later in the week, we will experiment with 
using sensory words to “show” our reader what is happening 
in our story rather than just “telling” them.  

Science/
S.S. 

We will continue working through the scientific process this 
week by experimenting with paper airplanes! As scientists, we 
will discover the importance of being detailed in our lab 
reports so that another scientist can complete our experiment 
in the exact same way. 

Fundations This week we will start our second unit of Fundations. We will 
look closely at how to make nouns and verbs plural, as well as 
what certain suffixes do to a word. We will be focusing on the 
following suffixes: 
-s 
-es 
-er 
-est 
-able, ness, ful, ing, and less 
 
Sound Alike Words: 
son, sun, some, sum 
 
Cursive Letters: i, j, and p 

Week at a Glance 

Please arrive at 1:45 on 
Friday! If you are unable 
to visit, please contact me 
and we can reschedule!!! 

•  Sept. 18: Angela 
Rollins 

•  Sept. 25: Susan Hank 
•  Oct. 2: Suzann 

Lehmann 

Guest Readers 

None 

Birthdays 

Super Star 
 of the  
Week! 

Mia 
Ginnetti  



Email me at paul.beth@rrcs.org  

 
 
 
September 17: Father Walk to School Day 
September 18: K Kids Applications Due 
September 19: PTA Fall Décor Sale 
September 22: Pizza Day 
September 30: Book and Movie Club Forms Due 
October 2: ECONOMONEY SUPERMARKET 
SHOPPING DAY!!! 

Upcoming Events 

K-Kids 
 K-Kids is a great organization here at 

Kensington.  We are looking for one 
student representative per class.  As a K-
Kid, you would be doing a lot of community 
service and projects.  There even may be 
some field trips involved.  A K-Kid would 
have to be a responsible student, one who 
can attend one or two after school 
meetings per month.  This student would be 
someone who likes to volunteer to help 
others.  

 If you are interested in being a K-Kid 
member, please write a short paragraph on 
why you think you should represent our 
class.  Please have the paragraph turned in 
by Friday, September 12, 2-14. We will then 
take a vote to choose our K-Kid. 

Special Notes 
Pizza Day 

Please take note that Pizza Days will 
be on every other Tuesday! 
 

ECONOMoney Store! 
On October 2, we will have our first 

shopping day in Room 208! The 
students have been collecting credits 
and debits for behavior and turned in 
work. On October 2nd, the students 
will cash in their checks and receive 
money to shop in our classroom 

store! In order for us to make this a 
successful  event we need YOUR 

help! We are looking for parents to 
donate any item(s) that they think 

students would like to purchase from 
the store prior to October 2.  

 
Here is a list of possible items: 

•  Snacks (packaged or baked 
goods!) 

•  Juice Boxes 
•  Books 
•  Magazines 
•  Fancy School Supplies 
•  Stickers 
•  Toys 
•  Games 
 

***We welcome all donations*** J 


